
         St.Gallen, the 19th of May 

 

 

Dear SGMUN members, 

It is with great pleasure that I submit my candidature to be part of the 2022 SGMUN 

Executive Board. Currently, in my fourth semester in the Bachelor of International Affairs, I 

would like to be more committed to the life of the club and to contribute to its well-

functioning.  

Highly interested in the field of diplomacy and assiduously following the news of 

international politics, I decided to apply for the position of Head of Debates. I see this 

function as crucial to ensure that the heart of the club is beating, and I would be delighted to 

bring my creativity and my engagement to set up engaging and interesting debates.  

I thank you in advance for your attention and look forward to meeting all of you at the debate 

table next semester. 

Sincerely yours,  

Johann Cardinaux 

 

 

 


